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Oregon has among the highest turnout in national elections because of our mail-in 

vote standard. It allows voting to be flexible, so everyone can vote without worrying 

about finding childcare, taking time off work, or getting to polling places. People who 

have mobility challenges have a lower barrier to participating in the democratic 

process. Voting by mail creates a more equitable democratic process, and there is no 

evidence that it leads to an increase in any kind of election fraud. Removing vote by 

mail and capitulating to DC goons is bad for Oregon. 


